
~eog resources 

June 28, 2017 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region IV - Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Attention: Michelle Hammond 

Re: Cancellation of Application for Fixed Gauge license 

Dear Madam: 

EOG Resources, Inc. 

600 17'11 Street 
Suite lOOON 
Denver, CO 80202 
Main: 303-572-9000 
Fax: 303-824-5400 

We would like to cancel the application submitted for a fixed gauge license for the Clarks Creek Central 

Facility. The fixed gauges that are intended to be installed on this facility meet the requirements fo r a 

generally licensed device. Thank you for your assistance with this matter. If you have any additional 
questions please contact Jessica Marten, S&E Representative at (303) 262-2862. 

Sincerely, 

~mpbell 
Operations Manager 
EOG Resources, Inc. 
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